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SILVER ALERT ISSUED FOR MISSING ALZHEIMER’S PATIENT 

AUBURN, ME – The Auburn Police Department has issued a Silver Alert for 71y/o Seymour Beason of Auburn. 
Beason is a resident of Bolster Heights Health Care Facility in Auburn. Beason escaped from the facility earlier 
this morning.  

Beason does have Alzheimer’s and medical conditions that could endanger him if left unmedicated. Beason is a 
black male, 5’06”, 160 pounds with white hair. He was last seen wearing blue jeans and an unknown color t-
shirt.  

Beason isn’t known to favor any particular areas. If you have any information regarding Mr. Beason, please 
contact the Auburn Police Department at 207-333-6650. 
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